



www.gatewaydecorativeartists.com
www.facebook.com/GatewayDecorativeArtists
Volume 43 Issue 5 September 2016

CONTENTS

Calendar 2
President's Message 3
Vice President4
Program Chair5
Paint-In Information 6
Minutes 7-8
Refreshments Recipe9
Turning Point 10
Pet Supplies 10
School Supply List 11
Membership 12
Nominating Committee 12
Gold Brush Award 13
Birthdays/Thinking of You 14
Chapter Membership Form 15
SDP Membership16
Treasurer's Report 17

Gateway Chapter Meeting

SEPTEMBER 11

Maryland Heights Community Center
Room 1

Meeting Starts at 1:00 p.m.

Doors Open at 12:00 noon

Apple Picking Good Time



<u>September Refreshments</u> Gloría Falk

Díana Gelber Mary Jo Kumer Líz McClíntock Línda Nelson Joan Reílly



This project will be taught by Sandy Aubuchon after the September meeting. If you want to paint this project with us you must let Barb Ogden know in advance. There is a \$15 cost for the piece and class.



BOARD MEMBERS

<u>President</u>

Gloria Falk 636-561-6623 president@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Vice President

Ellen Rohne 636-240-1684

vicepresi-

dent@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Program Chair

Barb Ogden 636-928-5503 program@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Membership Secretary & Publicity

Jean Lindsey 314-921-0425

membership@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Recording Secretary

Anna Mathieu 314-994-1134 secretary@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

<u>Treasurer</u>

Donna Wessel 314-428-8226

treasurer@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Newsletter Editor

Marilyn Hartnett 636-357-1038

newsletter@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

Social Media Coordinator

Michelle Senn 314-910-2716

After meeting paintin for September —
See information on
Page 6 for
instructions, cost
and supplies.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

September 11	General Meeting
September 13	. Memory Box Paint In
September 23-25	Retreat
October 4	. Memory Box Paint In
October 21	Doord Mooting
October 21	Board Meeting
	General Meeting
November 13	•

Area Representatives

South County Joan Love 314-842-7288
North County Jean Lindsey 314-921-0425
West County Maureen Wasserman 636-517-1721

If you have information to pass on to the Chapter such as news of an illness, congratulations, etc., please contact an area rep or your Membership Chairman.

Standing Committee Chairs

Hospitality	Liz McClintock & Linda Nelson
Gold Brush Award	Marilyn Hartnett
Librarian	Barb Ogden
Historian	Marilyn Hartnett
Nominating Comm	Cheryll Wilburn
Publicity	Michelle Senn
Ways and Means	Gloria Falk
Parliamentarian	Liz McClintock

Special Committee Chairs

Audit Committee	Janie Parisi, B	arb Ogden, Gloria Falk
Christmas Party		Barb Ogden
Memory Box Progr	am Gloria Fa	alk and Mary Jo Kumer
Social Media Coord	linator	Michelle Senn
Webmaster		Josée Laferriere

News from your President....

I hope every one of you have had a wonderful summer. It's nice to have a little break from the heat. I am NOT ready for winter yet, but I am looking forward to some cooler temperatures.

The month of September brings some cool things for us to take advantage of: Barb has Sandy Aubuchon scheduled to teach at the next meeting- a beautiful lighted ornament. What a great opportunity to get an early start on those Christmas ornaments you will need for those special people in your life this year.

Then there is retreat at Todd Hall this year. Ellen has really been working on making this a fun retreat. What a great time we have at our Retreats...kick back, no meals to cook, no children-or grandchildren that has to be transported here or there, I could go on and on $\langle SMILE \rangle$. This is the time to take for yourself....a time for you to get to know other members of our chapter in a smaller setting. We don't nearly have enough time to catch up with each other at meetings. If you haven't done so already, be sure to sign up for RETREAT this year. There are some great projects to choose from, and a great time being planned. September will be your last chance to sign up.

Another painting opportunity for you is being held at the Lindell Bank in St. Peters, at our Memory Box paint-in on the 13th, start time is usually 9-9:15. Ingrid Oertli and Liz Colvin will be teaching a texture paste design on a memory box that day. Look for more information on that event in this newsletter. You have to let us know if you're planning on attending, as they have done some prep work and they don't want to be caught short of memory boxes. Bring a snack for yourself, as this project might take us a little longer to do that day.

Be sure to bring the projects you have been busy with this summer to share with us – we love to see what everybody has been working on. Teachers...if you have classes coming up, be sure to share that also. Members...if you're wanting to paint regularly, make that announcement maybe you could get a group started to paint together and enjoy this art form. I have a group of friends that get together every Wednesday to paint on our various projects. We have a great time together, we laugh, and we cry, we pray, we eat and we paint!! Sometimes, we are just off beat for the day and we play cards or games-sigh!! One member wants us to at least paint a little before pulling out the games/cards, though. I won't mention any names. Giggle. Take a chance and start one of your own little painting sessions, or get in touch with our teachers that teach classes regularly, (Barb, Ellen, Debbie???). You could be missing out on a lot of fun and a creative good time. Our meeting venue is a perfect place to make that connection.

Ok signing off for now, hope to see you all at the September meeting.

Always Paint with a Happy Heart. Gloria



VICE PRESIDENT —ELLEN ROHNE

A PIRATES BOOTIE

Take a break from it all. Join us September 23-25

The time for Retreat is fast approaching. Our teachers and committee members have been working very hard all summer to get everything ready for a fun filled weekend.

Besides having 4 classes and three Make-It-Take-Its to choose from, we will have time to paint Memory Boxes as well. Attendance prizes will be given out on Saturday night, following the MITIs.

Because this is a small group you really have the opportunity to get to know our chapter members.

Don't miss out on the chance to get away for the weekend and make new friends who share your interest in painting. Come and paint with a new or a favorite teacher.

We still have room in many of the classes and a few sleeping rooms left, so I have sent invites to some of the other chapters to join us.

The last day to register is at the September meeting. Join us for a weekend away from it all, no cooking involved.



PROGRAM — BARB OGDEN

Where has the summer gone? Dave Murray is going to give the Fall forecast next Tuesday and I feel like I just put the Easter decorations away! Just a couple of things to report.

Remember the meeting will be held at the Maryland Heights Community Center in Room #1. We will be painting with Sandy Aubuchon, the beautiful lighted Christmas ornament pictured on first page of this newsletter. If you decide you would like to paint and have not registered please let me know so I can communicate with Sandy.

I am still in the planning stages for a 2017 Seminar and hope to have more information at the November meeting. Also, I am still looking for anyone to teach a Sharing Workshop next year.

Hope to see you all September 11, Barb

Program	DateDateDate
Class Fee	Surface/Supply Fee
Name	Phone_
Address	City/Zip
Email	AmountCashCheck
CHECK HERE IF YOU AGRI	EE TO HAVING YOUR PICTURE IN OUR PUBLICATIONS OR FACEBOOK
end to Barbara Ogden, 1424 (Cave Springs Estate Drive, St. Peters, MO 63376For Questions call: 636-928-5503

The next MB paint-in occurs AFTER our Sept. meeting, so mark your calendar's Sept. 13 at Lindell Bank, 9 a.m.

Here is the design that Liz and Ingrid are going to teach at the Sept. 13 MB paint in. It will be done on a dark navy blue, with silver edges. Ingrid brought the red one to the paint in today and it was really very pretty.



If you plan to attend you will need to have:

- a #3 round brush with a very nice point (note: if you have the Athena's Gold stroke Round brushes - the #3 is perfect for this technique)...brush that is able to flatten to a chisel edge.
- a flat brush for clean up (and she says believe her, there will be cleanup to do). <SMILE>
- a Wilton coupler and a#1 cake decorating tip size 1, along with a Wilton disposable decorating bag. Available at Michaels or Joann's.
- Modeling paste
- Flow Medium
- Rubber band to seal bag
- White Chalk Pencil
- Water Basin
- Medium to small flat to wipe up mistakes
- Paper towels
- Deli container with lid (1 pound size) to store bag when not in use

ON THE OTHER HAND.....

If you don't have the coupler, tip and bag - Ingrid has done some shopping and she is willing to bring these to sell. The cost would be \$3. You will need to let me or her know if you want to get the supplies from her.

They are furnishing the texture paste to work the design up with.

Here is a good opportunity to learn to work with the texture paste with two very talented ladies.

Ingrid— ingrid.oertli@gmail.com Gloria Falk, TDA— arttouch@aol.com Hope to see you there.

MINUTES — ANNA MATHIEU

Gateway Decorative Artists General Meeting

June 12, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 pm.

Board members attending the meeting: Gloria Falk, Ellen Rohne, Jean Lindsey, Donna Wessel, Anna Mathieu and Marilyn Hartnett.

Jeanne Abraham gave the Invocation.

President-Gloria Falk:

Gloria welcomed everyone at the meeting.

Since the meeting minutes were printed in the newsletter and were not read aloud, Gloria asked if there were any changes or corrections to the minutes. No corrections or changes were made, so they were approved as printed.

The Treasurer's report was also printed in the newsletter. Gloria asked if there were any questions about the report. Hearing no questions, the Treasurer's Report was filed.

Gloria asked if anyone had attended the national convention and no one in attendance had attended this year. Next year the convention will be held in Daytona Beach, FL on May 17-20, 2017.

Gloria brought a copy if the new decorative painting magazine for members to look at after the meeting.

Vice President-Ellen Rohne:

Retreat information:

Ellen gave a description of the grounds and amenities at Todd Hall.

Ellen was taking reservations for the event, and collecting fees for classes. Make checks out to GDA.

Program Chair-Barb Ogden:

The program planned for the day is a Trunk show with wood products for sale. There will also be books for sale.

Future meetings may be taking place in this building, The Checkerboard Cottage. Construction continues on the Maryland Heights Rec. Center and it will be a while before it is completed.

The September meeting painting project will be a Sandy Aubuchon Christmas Ornament. The cost will be \$15.00 for each ornament.

Barb is inquiring about teachers for seminars and workshops next year, and there are teaching opportunities for local teachers for Sharing Classes the 2017 year.

Show n' Tell today: Deb Christenson brought a colored pencil piece done on a black background. Joan Reilly brought a picture of a dog done in oils. Barb Ogden brought three pieces – Flowers on a box, and two pencil sketches of dogs.

Memory Box Program-Mary Jo Kumer

Gloria reported that there were 34 memory boxes sent out. Barb Ogden will teach the next memory box on July 12. It will be a baby shoe with a bear. Donna Wessel will teach the August memory box class. Ingrid Oertli will teach the September 13 class. It will be a "Mudding" project.

MINUTES (Continued)

June Minutes (continued)

Newsletter Editor-Marilyn Hartnett

The Newsletter deadline is August 25, 2016.

Membership Chairman-Jean Lindsey

Jean introduced 3 guests today Tina and Susan and Kay Baranowski, a former member.

Jean reported that we have 41 members at this time. We have 21 members attending the meeting and 3 guests.

Door prizes donated today by Sandy Aubuchon, Liz McClintock, and Linda Nelson.

Door prizes were won by Nancy Falk, Donna Wessel, Gloria Falk, and Ellen Rohne.

The pin exchange last year was a big success. We will do it again this year. This year we will draw names and pins will be made with a Christmas theme. They will be due at the November meeting. Those interested should meet after the meeting to participate and exchange names.

Secret Pal gifts were placed at the attendance table and distributed with Show n' Tell afterwards.

Treasurer-Donna Wessel

The Treasurer's report was published in the newsletter and filed.

Donna reported that she still had patches for sale and other donated items for sale/free.

Refreshment Chairs-Linda Nelson and Liz McClintock

Liz thanked all the people that brought food today to create a big salad, and all who helped in setting up the table

Refreshments were provided by Nancy Falk, Debbi Christienson, Mary Jo Kumer, Lovella Mauer, Barb Ogden, Joan Reilly, Carol Rufkahr, and Marilyn Todd. The shoes were donated from Marsh Nieling/Mary Quiroz and the flower arrangements were also donated.

Volunteers are needed for the next meeting. The theme is Apple Pick'n Good Time.

Other old Business:

Kay Baranowski reported on the past SDP convention. She said there were about 437 people attending with about 15 people per class. On the election of board members, there was only one person for each board position. She added that the trade show was small this year.

New Business:

There was no new business to be discussed.

Business concluded. Donna Wessel made a motion to adjourn, and Marilyn Hartnett seconded the motion.

Meeting adjourned at 1:44 pm.

Respectfully submitted by Anna Mathieu, Recording Secretary

REFRESHMENT COMMITTEE—LINDA NELSON & LIZ MCCLINTOCK

RED VELVET CAKE FROM: LINDA NELSON'S KITCHEN

2 eggs

1 1/2 Cup sugar

2 ½ Cup sifted cake flour (do not use a cake mix it will not work)

1 t. soda

Pinch of salt

1 Cup buttermilk

1 1/3 Cup Wesson Oil

1 t. vanilla

1 oz red food coloring (save a couple of drops for the frosting)

Preheat oven to 350. Beat eggs and add sugar, blending well. Sift all the dry ingredients together. Add dry ingredients alternating with buttermilk, mixing well. Add Wesson Oil and mix together with batter. Bake 30 min in a greased and floured pan.

FROSTING

1 box powdered sugar (soft), sifted

1 - 8 oz package cream cheese (soft)

1 cup pecans- chopped (optional)

1 t vanilla

1 stick butter (soft)

(Little red food coloring)

Mix with a fork.

Note... Cake has been served at "Pink Day" for Breast Cancer Awareness Events.

For Christmas Holiday Events... omit frosting and top with cool whip/or whipped cream and sprinkle with red or green sprinkles.

For Summer Time Events... omit frosting and serve with cool whip/vanilla ice cream and fresh strawberries, raspberries and blueberries.

CHARITY CORNER — Gloria Falk, TDA, Ways n' Means Chairman

TURNING POINT

The shelter really has a need for paper towels for bathrooms and kitchens. Also needed are newborn diaper and size one diapers, shampoo, conditioner, and also dish detergent. Everything is appreciated.



There is always a need for staples like: Toilet paper and paper towels

Hygiene products like:
Toothpaste and toothbrushes
Shampoo and conditioners



Ellen, the Director of Turning Point has also indicated that it would be helpful to have:

Cake mixes, icing and decorations, to help celebrate birthdays.

Clear Storage tubs, all sizes to organize their donations

Reams of Copy paper

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me, Cheryll Wilburn, at 314-640-8759.



PET RESCUE WISH LIST



Small Pet Beds Litter Pet Toys Monetary Donations

Rescues often require cats and dogs to be disease tested prior to leaving the shelter so they could also use monetary donations or sponsors for that. Each test is from \$15-24 dollars but this adds up fast with multiple transfers.

Spring has arrived and new puppies and kittens are popping up all over the place. This rescue group does what they can through the many volunteers to supply the needs to help out God's creatures. Can we try once again to bring at least ONE of the items listed above to the next meeting? We could really make an impact on their wish list. They ask that these items be new, or barely used and clean.

WARRIOR RIDGE ELEMENTARY WARRENTON, MO SCHOOL SUPPLY LIST 2016-2017

KINDERGARTEN

- 1 backpack
- 2 large pink erasers
- 1 pair Fiskar child-size scissors
- 1 pack Elmers Gluestick
- 4 boxes of 24-count Crayola Crayons
- 2 4 count thin Expo Dry Erase Markers (Black)
- 1-24 pack of plain #2 pencils
- 2 large boxes of Kleenex
- 1 container of disinfectant wipes- if you are a boy
- 15 x 8 plastic school box
- 1 bottle of Germ-X hand sanitizer -if you are a girl
- 1 container of wet wipes
- 1 box zip lock bags, quart size, slide tops-if you are a girl
- 1 box zip lock bags, gallon size, slide tops-if you are a boy

Please label all school supplies.

FIRST GRADE

- 4 packs of plain #2 pencils (prefer no Dixon brand)
- 4 boxes of 24-count crayons (no more than 24/box)
- 2 large boxes of Kleenex
- 2-2 packs Elmers Gluesticks
- 2 wide ruled spiral notebooks 1 blue, 1green
- 6 pocket folders -2 red, 2 blue, 2 yellow
- 1 Fiskar scissors blunt end
- 2 pkg. of 4 thin dry erase markers (Black Expo)
- 15 x 8 plastic school box
- 1 8-pack Crayola Classic Markers
- 2 large pink erasers
- 1 containers of clorox wipes-if you are a girl
- 1 bottle of Germ-X hand sanitizer -if you are a boy
- 1 Set of headphones (earbuds to keep at school)
- 2 three pronged pocket folders 2 green
- 1 box gallon size ziplock bags if you are a boy
- 1 box quart size ziplock bags if you are a girl

Please do not put names on supplies

SECOND GRADE

- 2 100-sheet wide ruled spiral notebook
- 2 large boxes of Kleenex
- 8 Expo Low Odor Dry Erase Markers Black only
- 3 pkg. Paper Mate or USA yellow pencils
- 1 pair scissors
- 4 large glue sticks
- 2 24-pack crayons
- 1 5x8 plastic school box
- 1 pack broad-tip markers
- 5 2 pocket folders (red, yellow, green and 2 of your choice)
- 1 composition notebook (100 pages-speckled
- with white and another color)
- 1 container wet wipes/disinfecting wipes
- 1 Set of headphones (earbuds to keep at school)

Please put child's name on 5x8 plastic school box, scissors.

THIRD GRADE

- 1 8 pack of washable markers
- 2 pack of wide ruled notebook paper
- 1 bottle of glue or 2 glue sticks
- 1 pair of scissors
- 1-24-packs of crayons
- 1 5x8 plastic school box or a zipper pouch
- 4 packs of 12 ct. #2 pencils (prefer no Dixon brand)
- 5 2-pocket folders with prongs (solid colors)
- 8-dry erase markers
- 2 large boxes of Kleenex
- 5 70 page wide ruled spiral notebooks
- 1-pack of 3x5 index cards
- 1 1" binder
- 1 container antibacterial wipes if you are a boy
- 1 container unscented hand sanitzer-if you are a girl
- 2 packs of Post-It Notes
- 1 Set of headphones (earbuds to keep at school)

Please put child's name on school box

MEMBERSHIP — Jean Lindsey

JUST WANT TO LET YOU TO KNOW WE WILL BE EXCHANGING PINS IN NOVEMBER. I SENT OUT AN EMAIL FOR YOUR EXCHANGE PERSON.

IF YOU HAVE SECRET PAL GIFT, PLEASE BRING THEM TO THE MEMBERSHIP TABLE.

MEMBERSHIP DUES ARE PAYABLE AT THE SEPTEMBER, NOVEMBER AND DECEMBER MEETINGS. PLEASE FILL OUT THE FORM IN THE NEWSLETTER. **DUES FOR 2017 ARE \$20.00** IF NOT PAID BEFORE DECEMBER 31,2016,YOUR NAME WILL NOT BE IN THE 2017 CALENDAR.

IF YOU KNOW OF ANYONE WHO NEEDS A GET WELL CARD OR ANY OTHER CARD SENT TO THEM, PLEASE LET ME KNOW.

YOUR MEMBERSHIP CHAIR, JEAN LINDSEY

GATEWAY DECORATIVE ARTIST Official Request for 2017 Officers

All nominees must have been a member for not less that 2 years immediately preceding the time of election and have attended 5 meetings.

Please place a mark to indicate: [] Not eligible, [] Not interested at this	time, [] Interested, I would like to be called.
Signature	
Print	
Interested members please provide best contact	times and phone numbers.
Day Time	Phone Number
Day Time	Phone Number
The offices to be voted on in November for a two Vice - President, Membership Secretary, Record	

Are you considering running for office this year? Our By-laws are printed in your directory – please look at ARTICLE VI: 2 & 3. ARTICLE VII: 2, 4, 5 & 6. We have a good time serving on the board, trying to make decisions that make your time at our meetings, etc. fun. Please take holding an office into consideration. Cheryll Wilburn

MEMBERSHIP

GOLD BRUSH AWARD

Gold Brush Nomination Process:

To nominate someone for this high honor, fill out the form below.

The Committee will research your nominee's qualifications based on information you and others give us. If you know of a specific service your nominee has performed, please state it briefly. If more information is needed a Committee member will contact you.

Please be conscientious in your choice and remember that this is not a popularity contest. A nomination box will be set up at the November meeting with extra forms available. Please place your signed form into a sealed envelope and MARK IT GOLD BRUSH, and either drop it in the Gold Brush Award box, or mail it to:

> Marilyn Hartnett 3116 Bear View Court Wentzville, MO 63385



Past

Gold Brush Award Recipients

1987 Joycelynn Smutz

1988 Judy Krause

1989 Bonnie Stout

1990 Gerry Klein

1991 Bobbie Gray

1992 Arlene Siebert

1993 Barb Ogden

1994 Carolyn Bacon

1995 Jeanne Abraham

1996 Annette Dozier

1997 Gloria Falk

1998 Jan Rosenburg

1999 Mary Jane Jett

2000 Ellen Rohne

2001 Ruth Ann Thompson

2002 Toni Dosser

2003 Debbie Christenson

2004 Laura Heathcote

2005 Mary McDevitt

2007 Mary Jo Kumer

2008 Jean Rogenhofer

2009 Vada Galvan

2010 Lorie Reece

2011 Donna Wessel

2012 Chervll Wilburn

2013 Ginger German

2014 Janie Parisi

2015 Marilyn Hartnett

Form must be signed to validate nomine Each chapter member is allowed to no My nominee for the Gold Brush Awar	ominate only one candidate, which will be kept confidential.
Reason (state briefly—specific Chapter	and/or community service).
Signature	Phone No:

GOLD BRUSH NOMINATION FORM





Covella Mauer Jeanette Bishop Josée Caferriere Maureen Wasserman September 4
September 20
September 20
September 22

Check List for Meeting:

- Refreshments, if you are on the committee.
- Pet Rescue Donations
- Turning Point Donations
- School Supplies Donations
- Painted Memory Boxes.
- Bags to carry your treasures home and, of course, \$\$\$!



CHECK OUT THESE SITES FOR USEFUL TIPS

margotclark.com

This link shows how Margot makes her flowers: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=hjyvrkVPJ5Y

Basic instructions plus the clusters used for fillers, petals, and much more! https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rQDgYiZmcll

Hints for Lilies and 3 dot petals: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oSfX-gq7-jc

Margot' Mud Kit and how she loads her decorator bag with Mud: http://www.margotclark.com/videos.php

More tips from Margot on how to hold the bag and use the brush : https://vimeo.com/167026556

www.lindacoulter.com
creativeartslifestyle.com
creativeartslifestyle.com/.../bobbie-campbell.html
cherirol.com
polomchak.com

GATEWAY DECORATIVE ARTISTS MEMBERSHIP FORM

Membership in the Chapter is OPEN ONLY to persons who are dues-paying members of SDP

ANNUAL DUES ARE \$20, PAYABLE BY DECEMBER 1

Please make check payable to Gateway Decorative Artists; Mail to Jean Lindsey, 140 So. St. Charles St., Florissant, MO 63031

Name	New Membe	erRenewal
Address		
City	_State	Zip
PhoneEmail		
Birth DateSDP Membership No		
PLEASE CHECK HERE IF YOU DO NOT WANT YOUR PIC NEWSLETTER, FACEBOOK, WEB SITE OR OTHER PUBLI		<u>D IN OUR</u>
Check all that apply:		
Individual Member Teacher Business Member Nan	ne of Shop	
Certification: MDACDATDA		
Preferred Painting Medium: Oil Acrylic Watercolor	_Other	
What year did your start painting?		
Favorite Artists:		





GATEWAY GAZETTE

Marilyn Hartnett, Newsletter Editor

Contact Information:

Www.newsletter@gatewaydecorativeartists.com

(636) 332-0061



Society of Decorative Painters

2016 MEMBERSHIP FORM

MEMBER OPTIONS PLEASE CHECK APPROP	RIATE BOXES.	FOR FASTE	ER SERVICE, pay online at DECORATIVEPAINTERS.O
UNITED STATES	CANADA (U.S. FUNDS)		INTERNATIONAL (U.S. FUNDS)
S50 INDIVIDUAL (\$55 after 12/1/15)	☐ \$70 INDIVIDUAL (\$75 after		☐ \$80 INDIVIDUAL (\$85 after 12/1/15)
S80 BUSINESS (\$85 after 12/1/15)	S50 ONLINE INDIVIDUAL (\$	55 after 12/1/15) †	S50 ONLINE INDIVIDUAL (\$55 after 12/1/15)
☐ \$30 HOUSEHOLD (\$35 after 12/1/15)*	☐ \$100 BUSINESS (\$105 after	12/1/15)	S110 BUSINESS (\$115 after 12/1/15)
☐ \$30 TRIAL**	☐ \$80 ONLINE BUSINESS (\$85	5 after 12/1/15) †	☐ \$80 ONLINE BUSINESS (\$85 after 12/1/15) 1
☐ \$15 STUDENT (\$20 after 12/1/15)***	☐ \$30 HOUSEHOLD (\$35 after	12/1/15)*	☐ \$30 HOUSEHOLD (\$35 after 12/1/15)*
	☐ \$30 TRIAL**		☐ \$30 TRIAL**
	☐ \$15 STUDENT (\$20 after 12	2/1/15/***	☐ \$15 STUDENT (\$20 after 12/1/15)***
☐ CHECK IF 2017 MEMBERSHIP PAYME			
† HOUSEHOLD MEMBERSHIP: An additional member sh No printed Decorative Painter magazines will be may † TRIAL MEMBERSHIP: A one-year membership for a new	ailed to you.		
No printed Decorative Painter magazines will be ma		ember since 2013, iviember online	only.
* STUDENT MEMBERSHIP: Students enrolled full-time in magazines will be mailed to you. ATTACH DOCUME † ONLINE CANADA AND INTERNATIONAL MEMBERSH	NTATION OF ENROLLMENT.		
ONLINE 2016 BUSINESS DIRECTORY	***************************************	000000000000000000000000000000000000000	
BUSINESS MEMBERS: Check all boxes that apply. FRE			
Visit Decorative painters.org/proddetail.php?prod=buslist			
☐ AUTHOR	☐ DISTRIBUTOR/WHOLESALER	☐ MANUFACTURER/IMPOR	
☐ DESIGNS AND/OR PAINTING SKILLS FOR HIRE	☐ HOME STUDIO	☐ PUBLISHER	☐ TEACHER
MEMBER PROFILE (Please Print)			
NAME		MEMI	BER NO. (If Renewal)
HOUSEHOLD MEMBER NAME	MEMBER NO® (If Renewal)		BER NO®(If Renewal)
BUSINESS NAME	~~~		
MAILING ADDRESS			
	ATE/PROVZIP		
HOME PHONE ()	CELL PHONE ()	FA	X ()
RECRUITED BY			MEMBERSHIP #
☐ I WOULD LIKE TO DONATE ☐ \$5 ☐ \$10 OR	s to the SDP Founda	tion	
☐ I WOULD LIKE TO DONATE ☐ \$5 ☐ \$10 ☐ \$	25 \$50 OK \$ to tr	ne Society of Decorative Paints	9fs,
PAYMENT INFORMATION CHECK OR MO			
	DISCOVER MASTERCARD \(\sigma \)		SE PAY ONLINE AT DECORATIVEPAINTERS.ORG. TOTAL
		/ISA	
☐ Check ☐ Money Order CREDIT CARD: ☐	DIOUVEII E MASTERIONID E		
	DIOUVEII E MASTERIANID E I	EX	PIRATION DATE
☐ Check ☐ Money Order CREDIT CARD: ☐ CARD NUMBER	DISCOVER EL MASTERIANIDE EL C		(PIRATION DATE
☐ Check ☐ Money Order CREDIT CARD: ☐ CARD NUMBER			
CARD NUMBER SIGNATURE YES! This is a gift membership from		MI	EMBER NO.
CARD NUMBER SIGNATURE YES! This is a gift membership from		MIBERSHIP FORM TO: (316	EMBER NO.

(316) 269-9300 Fax: (316) 269-9191

393 N. McLean Blvd., Wichita, KS 67203-5968

MEMBERSHIP FORM_2016_0715

DECORATIVEPAINTERS.ORG